



January 2018

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU

After 42 months of negotiations and mobilization, we finally got an agreement. Now that the new contract is accepted, we want to look at the way we function as a union during negotiations and we want to do it with you.

We value your input and that is why we invite you to participate in this online survey:

link: https://fr.surveymonkey.ca/r/9XSKH3D

It will only take 5 minutes of your time and it will be valuable for future rounds of negotiation.

Survey will be online from January 8 to 26.

Thank you for your collaboration,

Your national executive and mobilization committee